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June 1, 1987 

TO THE CLASS OF 1987: 

The Class has decided to donate, as our Senior gift, money 
to be applied toward Library Acquisitions in Memory of Mara Zalk 
and Libby Zion. Books chosen will reflect the specific in.te rests 
of Mara and Libby. 

We would like to suggest a contribution per person of $5 or $10 
or more if you can. Your gift will be credited to the Annual Fund 
for the Class of 1987. 

We urge you to contribute and ask that you complete the 
attached pledge card as soon as possible. Please remember, when 
considering your donation, that the pledge may be compl e ted any 
time before June 30, 1987. 

Thanks for your thoughtfulness on this matter. It will be 
a fitting way to honor Mara and Libby and our time spent here. 

Sincerely yours, 

Brian Cason
ElizabethHipwell 


